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WFTU issued statement extending solidarity on the Fatal Train Accident happened 

at Odisha in India 
rdWFTU have issued a Statement on 3  June 2023 extending its solidarity on the Fatal 

Train Crash which has taken place at Odisha in India. The WFTU statement is published here 

for your information.

To,

All the WFTU Affiliated Unions 

of Asia Pacific Region 

WFTU solidarity statement on the new fatal train crash

03 Jun 2023

The World Federation of Trade Unions on behalf of its more than 

105 million workers in 133 countries expresses its sincere condolences and 

unconditional solidarity with the working class of India that mourns more than 280 

people who lost their lives in a three-way crash involving two passenger trains and a 

freight train in eastern Odisha state on Friday.

Train accidents are fairly common in India, where much of the railway equipment is 

out of date. These “accidents” prove once more the responsibilities of the 

government of India for the deterioration of the mass transport system.

The demand of WFTU for safe, cheap and reliable transportation for all workers has 

to be applied in every country. We call the government of India to take all the 

necessary measures to support the victims and their families.
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WFTU APRO expresses solidarity with the struggle of the Workers of the Falk Ista 

factory in Serbia

WFTU APRO expresses its solidarity with the workers of the Falk Ista Factory under the 
ndbanner of SLOGA Trade Union in Serbia who have gone on strike on the 2  of June demanding 

wage increases. The SLOGA Trade Union and workers of the Factory are demanding wage 

incises and improved benefits at the factory which employee's hundreds of workers which is 

owned by an Italian Shoe Company. WFTU APRO supports the struggle of the workers of the 

Falk Ista factory in Serbia and which their struggle all success.

With Greetings, Yours Comradely,

Mobile No. : +91 9444180885

Whatsapp No. : +91 9421081035

(C.SRIKUMAR)

Deputy General Secretary

Copy to :

The General Secretary, 

WFTU                          ................ for information please.

th
PAME, Athens, Greece, will host the 15  TUI Transport, Fisheries and 

Communications Word Congress on 21-22 November 2023 at Athens, Greece

The Trade Union International of Transport, Fisheries and Communications of WFTU have 
th

announced its 15  World Congress that will take place in Athens, Greece on 21-22 November 

2023. In this regard the Circular / invitation issued by the TUI is enclosed herewith as 

Annexure–I of this Circular. Affiliates of WFTU of Asia Pacific Region may please take a note of 

the invitation for deciding nomination of their delegates for attending the Word Congress of 

TUI. 
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Annexure-I
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